
 
 

 

ONLINE COMPREHENSIVE 
Child Count Reporting Webinar for Special Education Directors 

 
September 9, 2024 – NEW Special Education Directors Only, 10:00 AM – 11:30 AM, Register Now 

September 10, 2024 – Session II Option, 1:00 PM – 2:00 PM, Register Now 

September 16, 2024 – Session III Option, 9:00 AM – 10:30 AM, Register Now 
 

Attendance at this webinar counts toward the training bonus on the 2024 determination. Can’t 
attend any webinar? A session will be recorded and posted to the OSDE Special Education Child 

Count Collection website for viewing at your convenience. 
 

Content includes a review of critical information about child count reporting for special 
education and updates on a few related topics. 

 
 

QUESTIONS? 

Call 405-521-3551 and ask for a member of the data team, or email any of us for assistance.  

 

 

https://events.gcc.teams.microsoft.com/event/8ca488ab-f5ec-4cdc-a9d4-d78b31c40eda@9a307864-3e98-4f08-b90a-728b62cf32c5
https://events.gcc.teams.microsoft.com/event/dd8985fd-2306-412d-922a-78ca9a37fab9@9a307864-3e98-4f08-b90a-728b62cf32c5
https://events.gcc.teams.microsoft.com/event/957f8883-bf22-4ef2-8ec0-dc2b30c3a47d@9a307864-3e98-4f08-b90a-728b62cf32c5
https://sde.ok.gov/child-count-collection
https://sde.ok.gov/child-count-collection
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